
M rch 14, 1960 

Dr. P ul Nicely 
3°0 Lone Pine Road 
Bloomfield Hills, Michigan 

'!banks for your letter. It w s good 
to hear from you, and I hope th:lt it will not 
be too long before our paths cross again. 
As for the job situation, it looks like several 
things are beginning to develop. When the 
dust is settled we•ll let you know where we 
land. 

Yours sincerely, 

Th::>mas c. Oden 
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